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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday, we are holding a whole school science day. Over the course of the day, the children  
will rotate around each of the classes where they will conduct an investigation linked to the theme  
‘Our Diverse World’. 
 
Miss Angell is conducting an investigation, which all classes will be completing on a rotation. The  
children will be examining what kind of taster they are. They will be required to put a small drop of  
blue food colouring on the end of their tongue for this investigation to work. All of the equipment  
will be correctly sanitised.   If you do not wish for your child to participate in this part of the activity, 
or they are allergic to blue food colouring, please inform your child’s class teacher or Miss Angell 
directly by Wednesday morning. 
 
I am sure the children will thoroughly enjoy this activity, along with the other investigations planned  
for the day.  
 
If you have any concerns related to anything regarding Science Week, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Kind Regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Baker 
(Science co-ordinator)  
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